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Nonnye Grant 

To: Paula lsler 

Subject: RE: Bankruptcy 

Good morning again. Will remove the bankruptcy mark from MCD. Thanks, N 

From: Paula Mer 
Sent: Wednesday, May 27,2009 9:30 AM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: Bankruptcy 

Good morning: 

I am researching those companies in bankruptcy and found one that needs the bankruptcy mark removed. 
I t  is PS Executive Centers, Inc. (TS197). According t o  my research in PACER, the company filed fo r  
Chapter 11 bankruptcy in the Northern District of Ohio on 01/21/04 and the bankruptcy case closed on 
12/01/06. Therefore, the company is no longer in bankruptcy proceedings. Thanks. 

5/27/2009 


